From: Dean Fuller

**Sent:** 20 May 2021 18:35

To: Planning

Cc:Julian Fulbrook; Sue Vincent; Bethany Cullen; Neil McDonald; Sara LevitenSubject:43 Theobalds Road, London WC1X 8SP – Commercial Change of Use (Ref

2020/4029/DI

Attachments: Letter to LB Camden Planning (21.02.21).PDF

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam

## 43 Theobalds Road, London WC1X 8SP - Commercial Change of Use (Ref 2020/4928/P)

I refer to my letter of 21 February 2021 and for ease of reference I attach a copy of the same.

Papa John's (GB) Limited has now been operating from the above premises via its franchisee for more than 9 months without planning permission. The Applicant's activities continue to affect the amenity and quiet enjoyment of nearby residents but it appears that the franchisee of Papa John's (GB) Limited can continue to act with impunity.

Please could you acknowledge receipt of this note and let me know what action (if any) is to be taken by the Planning Enforcement Team of the London Borough of Camden.

Yours faithfully,

Dean Fuller